
Metro West Steelheaders 
Clinton River Clean-Up Chair Jay Labban 
 
Last Saturday (4/13/24), we partnered with MUCC,  AmeriCorps and the Clinton River Watershed 
Council (CRWC) to conduct our first river clean-up of the year. 
 
The event was a great success! We had 35 volunteers with many families that supported the 
clean-up resulting in the removal of about 345 lbs. of trash from the river. 
 
Each year I am amazed at the trash that we collect.  This year was no different. 
 
The clean-up areas that we covered included Yates, Bloomer Park, Holland Ponds and River 
Bends Park. 
 
Lunch (Pizza from MUCC) was provided to the participants. 
 
I am looking forward to our next Clinton River clean-up event. 
 

 
 
Jay Labban, Clinton River Clean-up Chair 


